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From: Marc Gerstman
To: Davies, Robert;  Goodwin, Peter;  Martens, Joe
CC: Hamm, Kenneth;  Moser, Kathleen;  Sheehan, Francis;  Stegemann, Robert; ...
Date: 6/21/2012 12:25 PM
Subject: Re: Lot 8

Peter,
Thank you for your kind words. We should take a hard look at the second and third steps in the process 
very soon. We will be meeting internally in the next couple of weeks and it would be helpful if we could 
meet with you, Senator Little and Assemblywoman Sayward after that.
Thanks again.
Marc

Marc Gerstman
Executive Deputy Commissioner
NYS Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway
Albany, NY 12233
(518) 402-8560
Fax (518) 402-9016

>>> Robert Davies 6/21/2012 11:58 AM >>>
Thank you Peter.  Yesterday was a very good day.  We are all very pleased here at DEC.  It was a true 
team effort and could not have happened without the efforts of many players, some of which I am copying 
on this email.  We continue to work on moving this project forward and we will keep you posted on our 
progress.  Have a great weekend.
 
Rob.

 
Robert K. Davies 
Director, Division of Lands & Forests 
New York State Forester 
625 Broadway 
Albany, NY  12233-4250
Phone: 518-402-9405
Fax: 518-402-9028
>>> Peter Goodwin <peter.goodwin@nycominerals.com> 6/21/2012 10:29 AM >>>

Dear Joe and Rob,
 
On behalf of all NYCO employees "THANK YOU"!  This could not have been accomplished without your 
support and efforts on our behalf.  I know there is a long way to go, but it is encouraging that we passed 
this first hurdle.  As you are aware, once completed this will pay dividends not only for NYCO but for 
Essex County as well as the forest preserve.  Your leadership in partnering business and environment 
stewardship is to be commended.
Thank you again for all  the DEC efforts on NYCO's behalf.
 
Best Regards
Peter
 
 
 
Peter Goodwin
President and CEO
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